

Bill Cody bill.cody@lacity.org

Small Business Forum

2 messages

Bill Cody <bill.cody@lacity.org> To: ruben@labsc-bpi.org

Fri, Mar 2, 2018 at 11:59 AM

Ruben,

I want to reiterate how refreshing it was to talk with you about the needs of small businesses. I would like to propose a date of May 12th for having a small business forum here in Highland Park. That should give pleanty of time to prepare and get the word out.

Thanks,

Bill Cody
Field Deputy CD1 - Highland Park and Mt. Washington
bill.cody@lacity.org
323-558-1538

Ruben Sanchez <ruben@labsc-bpi.org>
To: Bill Cody <bill.cody@lacity.org>

Fri, Mar 2, 2018 at 1:16 PM

Good morning Bill,

thank you for the email. It was a real pleasure meeting you. Looking forward to working with you on this small business forum! We will put all our efforts behind it to insure its a success!

May 12th works perfect, I will put on my schedule. That is plenty of time to prepare and market.

Is it possible to do a walk through of the facility at the end of March or early April to get an idea of the space we are working with?

Thanks again Bill!
[Quoted text hidden]

Ruben Sanchez, MBA Program Manager LA Business Source 323-726-7734 Ext. 27 ruben@labsc-bpi.org www.labsc-bpi.org